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State of New Mexico :
Energy & Minerals Department o ////
0il Conservation Division T
P.O. Box 2088 L ///

Santa Fe, NM 87501 \Qf»
Attention: David Catanach /////

Re: Gas Well Gas Commingling

MW Petroieum Corporation proposes to connect the HOC federal No. 1,
the HOC Federal No. 2, the Smith Federal No. 1 and the Smith
Federal Gas Com. No. 2 into a common sales line. The gas well gas
from the four wells will be commingled upstream of the sales meter.
The production from these wells can go to either a Marathon sales
meter or a Gas Company of New Mexico sales meter, both of which are
located off lease from these wells. Allocation meters for each well
that will indicate the individual well production will be set up as
shown on the attached schematics.

Therefore, MW Petroleum Corporation respectfully requests approval
of the proposed gas meter installations.

I1f further information is required, please contact Carl Elliott at
(915) 683-6511.

Send correspondence to: MW Petroleum Corporation
3300 N. A St., Suite 8220
Midland, Texas 79705

Sincerely,
7

(b, hleet i

Carl D. Elliott
MW Petroleum Corporation

Attachments

cc: NMOCD - Artesia Bureau of Land Management
P.O. Drawer DD P.O. Box 1778
Artesia, NM 88210 Carlsbad, NM 88220

Tim Wall - Apache Corporation
Houston, Texas



